

**STATE OF  
COLORADO**

Location ID 334460  
Pit Facility ID 416339  
REM 10807  
Document 2496265

**Lujan - DNR, Carlos** <carlos.lujan@state.co.us>**Re: follow-up**

1 message

**Lujan - DNR, Carlos** <carlos.lujan@state.co.us>

Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 12:33 PM

To: Nick Kurtenbach &lt;nick@cpxpiceance.com&gt;

Cc: "Fischer - DNR, Alex" &lt;alex.fischer@state.co.us&gt;, "griggs.mary" &lt;griggs.mary@comcast.net&gt;

Nick,

By March 1, 2018:

- Provide CPXs' time schedule for construction of the road and pipeline system(s).

By April 1, 2018:

- Provide CPXs' time schedule and plans for completing TPR 176-25 (05-045-22153) well;
- Provide a Supplemental Form 27 updated Site Investigation and Remediation Plan for closing Pit Facility ID: 416339; or
- A detailed 502.b variance request for Rule 902.e. and completed Form 28 Centralized E&P Waste Management Facility Permit.

Thanks,  
Carlos

**Carlos Lujan, Ph.D.**  
**Environmental Protection Specialist**  
**Northwest Region**



**COLORADO**  
Oil & Gas Conservation  
Commission  
Department of Natural Resources

P 970.625.2497 x7 | F [970.625.2497](tel:970.625.2497) | C [970.286.3292](tel:970.286.3292)  
796 Megan Avenue, Suite 201, Rifle, CO 81650  
[carlos.lujan@state.co.us](mailto:carlos.lujan@state.co.us) | [www.colorado.gov/cogcc](http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc)

On Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 7:09 AM, Nick Kurtenbach <[nick@cpxpiceance.com](mailto:nick@cpxpiceance.com)> wrote:

Alex,

My note Friday was intended to say that we spoke at length internally since our meeting and our view is 1 may be too early to have a final answer. We're actively working with engineers on proposals but both firms cautioned they are on active jobs and it will be weeks before we receive thorough proposals. From an economic perspective natural gas prices have fluctuated significantly over the past few weeks due to winter weather. We want to get a better feel for where prices land in the medium-term before committing to developing significant capital for this well, we feel that once the we get through March and the winter months are in the rearview we can do so.

In efforts to move forward on a pit solution we'd propose the following: a status update to you are on where our evaluation process is by March 1 with the intention of a final answer to you on our plans by April 1. Please let me know if this timeline is suitable, I'm happy to discuss over the phone. Again, my apologies that we're having communication issues this was supposed to be relayed Friday.

Thank you for your patience. Have a great week.

Nick

Nicholas D. Kurtenbach

Principal

CPX Piceance Holdings

(713) 554-9031

[nick@cpxpiceance.com](mailto:nick@cpxpiceance.com)